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Submission on the Foreshore and Seabed Bill

This submission is from Sharon Wallace Torstonson.  I am submitting as a private citizen and I am a Pakeha New Zealander.  The first of my ancestors to settle in New Zealand arrived in Dunedin before 1860 and the most recent arrived in 1924.  

I am opposed to the Foreshore and Seabed Bill in its entirety.  The Bill is an inappropriate response to the issue it was designed to address and is a serious breach of the Treaty of Waitangi.  Its introduction is discriminatory in that it denies Maori the right to a due legal process to determine ownership to the foreshore and seabed.

Many of this generation are working hard to address the injustices brought about by historical breaches of the Treaty of Waitangi.  I have no wish to see yet another injustice perpetrated on Maori that my children and grandchildren will have to deal with in years to come. 

I strongly urge government to scrap the Bill and instead explore the options put forward by the Waitangi Tribunal.

I wish to appear before the Select Committee and speak to this submission.  I wish to be heard in Christchurch and would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you there.

Yours sincerely

Sharon Wallace Torstonson

